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I fully oppose this measure and our state legislators should oppose it also.   The 

camping tents in Portland area are appalling and I’m embarrassed about shows my 

visiting friends the city.    

 

We should not support and changes that make this embarrassing situation worse.   

 

 

Do not support this bill.  


